
July 12, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Steven D. Tilley  

Curator, John F. Kennedy Assassination Record Collection 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

On April 8, 1997 Cathy Rodriguez of the ARRB staff transferred both Lee Harvey Oswald’s 
Medical/Dental Record and his U.S. Marine Corps Enlisted Personnel File to you by hand.   

 

Pursuant to David Marwell’s letter on this subject dated April 8, 1997, we are now able to forward, as 

enclosures to this letter, the USMC RIF for each of those documents. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in preparing RIF discs for us to transfer to the U.S. Marine Corps. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas P. Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 

 

Enclosures 

 

 


